
FHS Board report Jan. 27 2025 
 
 
Snow Week 
Snow week kicked off at the HS with  pepfest on Friday Jan. 10th and concluded with our winter 
dance on Jan. 18th. During the week we had a variety of dress up days and had a great group 
of students and staff participating. 
 
Unified Basketball Game 
On Jan. 9th our Unified basketball team traveled to Milaca to compete against Milaca’s Unified 
team. It was a great event and everyone truly showed what it means to be Unified.  Unified 
activities pair students of wide ranging abilities together in different activities. Some those are 
athletic, like track and basketball, some are social activities including a Christmas party that was 
hosted in Foley just before the Holiday in which we invited Milaca’s unified club to join us. I 
would like to thank Jen Piepgras and Mike Crowell for their unending support of this group. 
We are planning to Host Milaca for a basketball game in early March. 
 
Conferences 
Our second Trimester Conferences were held this past week. This marks the middle of the 
school year.  This is a great time for parents to meet with staff to discuss what’s going well for 
students and areas that may need improvement.  
 
Registration for next year 
Soon we will begin registration for next year's classes. We encourage parents and students to 
work together to choose classes that are interesting and will expose students to a variety of 
things. The counselors will meet with each grade level to go through any changes and discuss 
the process for registration 


